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Hi All,  

Firstly thanks to everyone who tuned in to the Christmas Cracker auction - there were a lot of you!  

We did put the server under a LOT of stress at the closing time, which slowed things up.  

We are adding a further revision of software in a few days I hope will remove this frustration once and for all.  

Thanks for your patience in the meantime.  

We have two items of auction news today.  

1. Auction 286 closes Today at 23:00Hrs UK Time  

2. Auction 288 starts Today 18:30Hrs UK Time  

More coming soon. 
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Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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